
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Re: Letter of congratulations from Our Mississippi Magazine 
  
November 20, 2024 
  
Brandi Hough 
Mississippi Economic Development Council 
 
Dear Ms. Hough: 
 
We’d like to congratulate you on being selected as one of the Most Influential African Americans 
in the state of Mississippi for 2024-25.  
 
You were nominated and then selected by an independent panel of business and community 
leaders from across the state. This honor recognizes you as a true leader in the state of 
Mississippi. You and 19 other dynamic leaders were chosen from dozens of nominations 
received from the public and business community. 
  
We congratulate you on all of your achievements and hope that you will accept this honor and 
join us for an awards ceremony and reception at 6 p.m., Saturday, May 17, 2025, at the Hilton 
on County Line road in Jackson, Mississippi. 
 
The recognition of being one of Mississippi's Most Influential African Americans highlights the 
profound impact and significant contributions individuals have made within their communities 
and beyond. Their achievements span various fields, including education, politics, advocacy, 
arts, and business, where they have driven change and inspired others. Through tireless 
dedication, recipients have advanced causes crucial to the empowerment and well-being of 
African Americans in the state of Mississippi.  
 
This will truly be an incredible evening and we look forward to seeing you. We will have a spot 
reserved for you and a guest. If you wish to have other guests, we would welcome them to 
contact our office for table and ticket information.  
 
Kindest regards, 
Wesley Wells 


